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PERFORMANCE OF THE PENDRAGONS, MASTERS OF ILLUSION,
AT RAMAPO COLLEGE OF NEW JERSEY RESCHEDULED

(Mahwah) – The Pendragons - Masters of Illusion will perform at 3 and 7 p.m. on
Sunday, April 3 in the Sharp Theater on the campus of Ramapo College of New Jersey.

The 7 p.m. performance is rescheduled from Saturday, January 22.   Patrons holding

tickets for the original date may exchange them for either the 3 or 7 p.m. performance by
calling the box office at 201.684.7844.  The 3 p.m. performance was added following

overwhelming demand.  Tickets are available for both shows.
The Pendragons--Jonathan and Charlotte--combine stylish, sophisticated humor,

storytelling, dance and fantasy to elevate the art of magic to new heights.

Tickets for The Pendragons’ performance are $24 for adults, $21 for senior
citizens and $15 for youth.  The Sharp Theater is located at the Angelica and Russ Berrie

Center for Performing and Visual Arts on the Ramapo College campus.  For more
information call 201.684.7844.

This program is made possible in part by funds from the New Jersey State

Council on the Arts/Department of State, a Partner Agency of the National Endowment
for the Arts.
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